
Progress Update - August 2023



Dear Patrons,

Season’s greetings from SAS Infra!

With great pleasure, we share you the construction update of SAS iTower, the latest development of which is 

shot on 5th August 23. We are proud to announce that the main structure is complete. Currently, the Facade 

works and internal works are in progress. We are glad to continue sharing these milestones with you as 

together, we shape the skyline of Hyderabad. 

Should you require any further information please feel free to reach us at +91 9718 66 22 99. 

Best regards, Team



Progress Update

● Structure is completed

● Facade work is ongoing

● Internal works are going on

Click here for update video

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1rzC3EHau_hLq4DbswWoS-K79ltXrGZMt/view?usp=sharing
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